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Year 5 and 6 Camp 2019 

SUNSHINE COAST RECREATION CENTRE 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
The Year 5 and 6 Camp for this year will be held at the Sunshine Coast Recreation Centre.  
It is located between Currimundi Beach and the mouth of Currimundi Lake (just north of 
Caloundra) and has recently undergone a $7.1 million facelift, with accommodation, dining 
and activity facilities receiving a major overhaul. 
 
An indoor rock wall and a two-story caving system, which is the first of its kind in Australia, 
have been added to the extensive list of activities on offer such as canoeing, high ropes and 
raft building. 
 
Greater detail will be provided to parents and caregivers when school returns in Term 2 in 
regards to medical, diet, itinerary, what to pack and payment schedules. 
 

 
DATE:  Tuesday 24th September – Friday 27th September, 2019 (last week of Term 3) 

COST:  $330 (approx.) per student (inclusive of all transport, meals and activities on site) 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

· Students will need to sign a behaviour Code of Conduct form which they must adhere 
to at Camp.  Students are also encouraged to continue with their display of positive 
behaviours at school to ensure they remain eligible to attend. 

· A payment plan can be arranged for parents wishing to pay in instalments.  For 
example:  7 x $50 payments every 2-3 weeks will allow for complete payment on time. 

· Payment support requests MUST be in writing and submitted to the office early in 
Term 2.  Requests will be reviewed and arrangements will be mutually decided. 

· This payment may also be reduced with fundraising by our Year 5 and 6 students.  
Students and parents, please suggest some ideas to Mr Baxter and Mrs Turrell! 

 
Thank you! 
 
Mr Baxter and Mrs Turrell       Mr Cornelius 
Year 5/6 Teachers           Relieving Principal 
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